
 

 

 

 

Our reference – Centre Determined Grade/Decision Making Record 

June 11th 2021 
 
Dear Parent and Carer, 
 
I wrote to you before the Whitsun half term break to inform you that, following the completion of 
assessments in school, teachers are now completing the Centre Determined Grades (CDG) 
process. This will be concluded on Friday 18th June; we will therefore be in a position to release 
provisional CDGs for qualifications at GCSE, AS and A level on Monday 21st June.  
 
We will be providing each student with a CDG for each qualification. Every grade will be supported 
by a Decision Making Record (DMR) which contains a range of information, including the rationale 
for decisions made. We will also provide information on the appeals process which follows on 
directly after the release of this information. 
 
We have made the following arrangements for the collection of CDGs and DMRs: 
 
Year 10 (Mathematics)  
 
Grades will be released to students at an appropriate time within the school day. 
 
Year 11  
 
Year 11 students are invited to collect their CDGs (and supporting documents) from the Sports 
Hall between 3.15 p.m. and 4.15 p.m. Students should enter from the fire doors adjacent to the 
staff car park. Senior staff will guide students to the relevant collection station in the Sports Hall 
and will be available to support with any urgent queries. 
 
Year 12 
 
Year 12 students are invited to collect their CDGs (and supporting documents) from the Oriel at 
10.00 a.m. Senior staff will be available to support students with any urgent queries. 
 
Year 13 
 
Year 13 students are invited to collect their CDGs (and supporting documents) from Lle Dysgu at 
8.30 a.m. Senior staff will be available to support students with any urgent queries. 
 
Please inform the school via email admin.bryntirioncomp@bridgend.gov.uk by Friday 18th June if 
you are unable to collect grades at the allotted time, and we will make alternative arrangements for 
collection. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
RK Pawar - Headteacher 
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